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AS A FAMILY WE LIVE, LOVE, LEARN AND CELEBRATE WITH JESUS HOLY FAMILY 

 

There will be a newsletter next week, please read this bulletin carefully as there is 
important information and dates for your diary.  
 

 
Dates for the Diary 

 

June  
24th – Festival of Hope at Westminster Cathedral 

Advocacy for Oracy at Westminster 
26th – 60th Anniversary Celebration Mass with Bishop MacAleenan 9.30am 

26th – International Food Celebration set up from 2.30pm / all families from 3.15pm 
 

July 
1st – Year 1 Class liturgy 

1st – 10.30am - 11.30am Year 3 Class liturgy 
2nd – EYFS Teddy Bear Picnic 

2nd -  Y5 Whole class Olympics @ Gosling 9.30-11.30am 
5th – Party in the Park 

10th – Welcome morning new nursery/reception parents 9.30am 
10th – Moving up day - Y6 children visiting their secondary schools 

11th- 2-3pm OPAL Family Fun afternoon  
11th- HFFA cake sale 

16th –Y6 Production 1.30pm 
17th – Leavers’ Mass 1.15pm 

17th - Leavers Assembly 2.30pm 
18th – Choir Concert 9.30-10.30am 

18th – School finishes for summer holidays at 1.15pm 
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OPAL afternoon  
On Friday 11th July at 2pm we would like to invite parents and carers to join us for an OPAL Family Fun 
Afternoon. This will be an opportunity for you to come and see what OPAL looks like at our school and 

engage in some OPAL play with your child. More details to follow soon! 

 

 

OPAL Golden Welly Award 
We are excited to announce that we have a new 
award at school, the OPAL Golden Welly Award. 
Our first winner of the Golden Welly is Lillian in Y6. 
This week, Lillian has been great at helping our 
younger children and has been very creative in her 
own play. Congratulations Lillian!  
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Clubs  

Please find below a summary of the clubs running each week THIS half term: 2nd June – 10th July 

 Organised by school 
3.15-4.15pm 

No charge 
Booked via Arbor & queries to school office 

Organised by external providers 
Check sign up details, times  

and prices for each club 

Mon  Rounders Club – Yr4, 5 & 6 
 Athletics Club – All KS2 ( FULL ) 
 Computer Club – Yr 1 & 2 

 Little voices Rec & KS1 – details here  
 Tetra Sports Football Club for Yr 1 & 2 – details here 

Tues  Get Running Club – Y6  My (after school) ART club for Y1-Y6  - details here to re-book 
for the 2nd half of the Summer Term  

Weds   Irish dancing for Y1-Y6  
Contact Aislinn on 07716306909 or aislinn_b@hotmail.co.uk 

 Tetra Sports Football Club for all KS2 – details here 
Thurs  Gardening Club – All KS2 ( FULL ) 

 
 

Fri  Photography & Videography Club – Y4, 5 & 6 
(suggested donation £2.50 per week) 

 

All clubs must be booked in advance. Please contact the school office if you have any questions. 
 01707 375518 

 

60th Anniversary Celebrations 
 

We are looking forward to next Thursday (26th June) and Holy Family’s 60th Anniversary day of celebration. Here 
are a few reminders for the day: 

- All children should come to school in full, smart school uniform. PE kits should not be worn if Thursday 
is your child’s usual PE day. 

- Mass will be celebrated at 9.30am – thank you to those parents who have responded to say they will be 
attending. We are now at full capacity and sadly will not be able to accept any extra attendees on the 
day. 

- Children will have a picnic lunch on the field which will include a choice of a cheese, ham or tuna 
sandwich, a celebratory cupcake, fruit/veg and a drink. If you would like your child to have this picnic 
lunch you will be able to order this for them via the School Grid. We will communicate next week when 
these lunch options are available for you to order – please look out for this email. If your child would 
prefer to bring in their own packed lunch they will still be able to do this. 

- After school we will be hosting an International Food Celebration - all families are invited to bring a dish 
that represents their home country or culture. Set up for this will begin at 2.30pm please bring your dish 
to the school hall from this time onwards. Families will then be welcomed into the hall following pick up 
at the end of the school day, to share in the celebration – during this time we will also be cutting and 
sharing our 60th Anniversary cake. We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible! 
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